
November 20, 1997 

 

 

 

Linda Webber 

Casa 152 West 57th Street 

New York, NY 10019 

 

Dear Ms. Webber: 

 

Per our conversation today, I have enclosed a sample packet of the recently released material 

pertaining to Cuba, which we provided to the media.  I have also enclosed a set of the documents 

that came from the papers of Joseph Califano. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


